

The Federal Redistribution 2008 Tasmania

Public Objection Number 43

Helen Burnet

1 Page(s)

Re-naming of Denison to Inglis-Clark



helenburnet@netspace.net. au 19/09/2008 08:37 AM

To Tas.redistribution@aec.gov.au

CC

bcc

Subject Re-naming of Denison to Inglis-Clark

Dear Committee members

I again make the case that the time is right for Denison to be renamed after Andrew Inglis-Clark.

As stated in my previous submission, Inglis-Clark should be bestowed this honour and recognition because of his great importance not only to Tasmanian

electoral and legal history but arguably Australia's and indeed internationally.

There are precedents to this practice of renaming electorates - 2 spring to mind just in Tasmania. Denison has had his time - now it is time to recognise

one of the architects of the Australian constitution and one of the fairest democratic systems in the world.

The response and original submissions were vastly in favour of this name change. Please accept the wishes of many who are passionate about this place in history for Andrew Inglis-Clark.

Helen Burnet Alderman Hobart City Council Town Hall Hobart TAS 7000

Ph: 0417 284 267

This email was sent from Netspace Webmail: http://www.netspace.net.au

